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The Conservation group has been meeting by Zoom over the past year and we have taken some measures to keep those not using zoom up to date. We have also had some extra meetings over the summer when we normally take a break to keep in touch in these trying times.

Whilst our zoom skills have improved, we have not been able to do our annual litter pick, summer walk nor work with the Wheatsheaf on a VE day event. We have also had no progress with place the other wooden notice board with information for the village. This was intended for the Mound, but things have changed.

The notice board in Scotts Lane is well established and, with monthly changes, the area in front has been worn away. This shows continued good use of Scotts Lane as a vital green area in the heart of our Village. 

We have been able to do some maintenance with socially distanced couples or individuals. The snowdrop count in February indicated some spread, brambles have been reduced where they could arch over into the road and the gravel has arrived for improving the paths.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all those who have volunteered over the year particularly the hard work done mowing, improving the paths and tree planting around the village.

